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Regional Libraries Closed for Memorial Day 

 

The branch libraries of the Jackson-George Regional Library System will be closed on Monday, May 

26th for the Memorial Day holiday. 
  
Book drops will be open for returning items and all online services will be available for cardholders' 

renewals, holds, and e-services by visiting www.jgrls.org. 
  
The branches will reopen Tuesday, May 27th at regular hours. 
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